
 

 
12/08/20 
Kia Ora, 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding in moving our school back to level 3.  
 
For these three days there will not be any home learning specifically provided. The children may, if you 
wish, use Mathletics or Reading eggs, through their usual passwords. If we get an indication that level 3 will 
last longer than the three days initially indicated, then we will adjust our plans for learning.  Please keep an 
eye on your class Seesaw app, as further information will be distributed through this as well as via the 
school email.  
Level 3 

● The school is only open for those children of essential workers​. Please ensure if you are in 
this category that you ring or email the office to ensure we have the correct number of teachers 
on site to look after the children. 

 
School Routines at Level 3 (Only the children of essential workers) 

● The children who have to be in school, as their parents are essential workers, will be placed back 
in a ‘bubble’.  

● You will receive an email later this morning specifying the classroom, the teachers of the bubble 
and entry and exit gates for your child to use, when we have the number of children of essential 
workers who need to be at school. 

● We ask those parents to ​drop the children at the school gates​ and ​not come onsite​.  
● Please use ​Isobel Rd gate​ or the ​Sunnyview Rd bottom gate​ to drop your child. A member of 

staff will be there to ensure a safe transition into school. 
● For the safety and health of the staff on duty and the other adults and children, observe social 

distancing. 
● At this stage we won’t be staggering the start and finish times for bubbles. However, this may 

change, but you will be informed. 
● Please remind your child of the need to wash hands and practice good hygiene. If your child is 

sick, please keep them at home and if a child becomes unwell at school, they will be sent straight 
home. 

 
While we have had very little time to enact our plans, we are lucky to have the most dedicated and caring 
staff at our school. If your child does need to be in school, to help you in your role as an essential worker, 
please be assured we will look after the health, safety and well being of your child. I see it as an important 
role of our school to support those essential workers in our community. 
 
I will continue to update you of what is happening as we hear.  
 
Kia Kaha. 
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal/Tumuaki 


